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REMINDER: 
SCHOLARSHIP DEADLINE APPROACHING! 

 

 

The deadline for our scholarship competition is fast approaching!  March 30, 2018 is the 

deadline - applications received that are postmarked after the deadline will not be 

accepted.   

 

The competition will be open to all members in good standing of  District Lodge 142  as 

of February 1, 2018, as well as their legal children who are 2018 graduating high school 

seniors.   

 

The winners of the competition will receive scholarship tuition.  The first prize will be 

$2,500.00 and several additional $1,000.00 scholarship tuition awards.  This money will 

be paid directly to the college or accredited institution of higher knowledge, at which the 

entrant is accepted, for tuition only. 

 

Fraternally,  

              

      

      

Dave Supplee 

          PRESIDENT & DIRECTING 

     GENERAL CHAIR 
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POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 



 


